
WELCOME VISITORS! 

Puyallup church of Christ 

402 5th St SW 
Puyallup, WA 98371 

office@puyallupcofc.org 
www.puyallupcofc.org 

March 20, 2016 

(253) 845-6312 

Worship Assignments  

Mar. 20 AM Sermon:  Mark Jamieson - “The Suffering 

Servant” Acts 8:26-33 

  PM Sermon: Doug Sears -  

Sunday Morning Adults: Auditorium - “The Book of 

Romans”             

Adults: SIBI classroom - “Philippians” 

Wednesday Evening Adults: Auditorium -   

         “The Gospel of Luke” 

Class Topics 

ATTENDANCE  03/13: 141 CONTRIBUTION 03/13: $1,989.00 

                             AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Feb.:$3,045.00 

Speakers and Sermons 

MORNING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Head of Lord’s Table 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Assist 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Closing Prayer 

Greeter/Usher 

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table 

Closing Prayer 

WEDNESDAY - Mar. 23 

Elder for Mar. 

Deacon for Mar. 

Ladies’ Committee for Mar. 

 

MAR. 20 

G. McCaul 

J. Holland 

M. Farnsworth 

M. Brown 

J. Heath 

J. Ravet 

F. Reiff 

C. Ebenstiner 

M. Jamieson 

G. Gilbert  

C. Bartlett 

 

J. Monts 

G. McCaul  

D. Sears 

B. Stump 

B. Stump 

G. McCaul 

G. McCaul 

J. Dacca 

S. Farnsworth &     

MAR. 27 

B. Sallee 

C. Bartlett 

G. Linton 

M. Farnsworth  

G. Gilbert 

J. Baileys 

D. Sears 

J. Ravet 

M. Jamieson 

J. Heath 

H. Kile 

 

G. McCaul 

J. Johnson 

M. Jamieson 

J. Monts 

J. Monts 

 

 

 

T. Farley 

     Sunday Bible Study: 10 am   Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 

Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Elders:  elders@puyallupcofc.org 

 Chris Bartlett  (253) 537-0734 

 Gene McCaul  (253) 863-1234 

 Bob Sallee  (253) 435-7658 

 Ken Wilson  (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

Deacons: 

 Hugh Kile Building (253) 507-7060

 John Dacca Fellowship            (253) 445-4854 

_____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Mark Jamieson                       (270) 776-1944 

Involvement Minister: Gene McCaul            (253) 863-1234 

Counseling Center: Ken Wilson                      (253) 864-3004                      
____________ 

 

Secretary: Carolyn McCaul                                (253) 845-6312 

Bookkeeper: Sue Pedersen                                (253) 848-5538 

SIBINW Director:  Bob Stump                           (206) 664-1814 

       To Request Recordings: jcdstorm300@yahoo.com 

        Notes 

 
Psalm 27:1 

 

“The LORD is my light and my salvation; 

Whom shall I fear? 

The LORD is the strength of my life; 

Of whom shall I be afraid?” 

 

This psalm of David shows his 

trust and faith in God.  David 

understood hardships of the most 

extreme kind, and he also 

understood Who was there when 

he was in the deepest need. 

David’s confidence was in the 

LORD, who will not leave us nor 

forsake us (Deuteronomy 31:6, 8; 

Joshua 1:5; Hebrews 13:5). He was his light in a sin-

darkened world (Psalm 119:105; I John 1:5; 2:8).  He 

was his salvation from physical and spiritual foes 

(Psalm 3:8; Acts 4:12).  He was his strength in a body 

of weakness and failure (Psalm 28:7; Romans 5:6). 

The Lord’s light, salvation, and strength provides a 

buffer and an antidote for fear (being afraid).  Those 

who seek our harm are numerous and powerful (by 

the world’s standards).  Satan continues to prowl as a 

roaring lion seeking whom he may devour (I Peter 
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Family News (cont’d) 

Family News 

Prayer List (cont’d) 

Prayer List  

 Esther Boswell has been having some leg pains. Please pray 

relief from the pain. 

 Joe, a visitor from Wednesday night, asked for prayers for his 

mother, Mae, who has cancer. 

 Please pray for the Hinton family (members from Normandy 

Park in CA) for peace and comfort after the passing of Booker. 

 Kayley, Betty Williams’ granddaughter, has a new job. Please 

continue to pray she would make wise choices with her life. 

 Arlene Luton is still having knee pain. Please pray for quick 

healing. 

 Mitch Brummett is still having back pain. Please pray for his 

back to heal quickly. 

 Ara Gilbert is still having knee pain. Please pray for quick 

healing. 

 Please pray for Ashton, Marjorie Eldred’s granddaughter, to 

have continued improvements to her health with the medicines 

she is taking. 

 Our Bible Studies: Tyler Street Family Campus, Adams Street 

Family Campus & private studies with individuals. 

 Our Missionaries: Roman Halamicek (Slovakia), Clio Eldred 

(prison ministry), Mountain States Children’s Home (Longmont, 

CO), Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico). 

 SIBI  NW Students:  Doug  Sears, Bobby Lumpkin. 

 Traveling:  Baileys, Lintons. 

 Pray for Our Military: David Gebbie,  Eric Buggeln, TJ Bostic, 

Ryan Brown, Curtis Ringus, Tim Chafins. 

 Continuing Prayer Concerns: Ida Reiff, Jorene Dake, Clio Eldred, 

Pat Conrad, Darryl & Debra Reitan,  Joe & Erin Davis, Kristi Whitaker,  

Don Jackson, Brian Hevly, Kayley Wright, Stephanie Marzolf, Mark & 

Barbara Albertson, Wanda Turner, Arlene Luton, Cheryl Matthews, 

Bob  Speck, Charles Ames, Retha Avey, Bob Gee, Barbara Clark. 

Recent Visitors:  Junior Suce -  Puyallup, WA; Tony & Heather 

Gantt -  Tacoma, WA; Ryan & Britney Whitney -  Puyallup, WA.  

2016 Youth Lectureship: The 160th Ave. church of 

Christ in Portland, OR will be hosting a youth 

lectureship March 25th and 26th. The theme of this 

lectureship is Oh Be Careful. Please see the flyer on the bulletin 

board for more information.  

DBCC Spring Work Party: There will be a Spring 

work party for Delano Bay Christian Camp Saturday, 

April 9th, starting at 9:00 am. Please see the flyer on the 

bulletin board for more details.  

Ladies’ Day: The ladies of the Olympia church of 

Christ will be hosting a ladies’ day Saturday, April 

30th. The theme is Joy Starts with Jesus and the 

speaker will be Tawnya Johnson. Please see the flyer on the 

bulletin board for more information. 

Evangelism Workshop: The Richland church of 

Christ will be having an evangelism workshop April 

24th-27th with Jerry Tallman. More information can 

be found in the brochure on the bulletin board. 

 

 Bob Sallee  came forward to let the congregation know that he is 

undergoing treatment for cancer. Please pray for him to have 

strength and for the treatments to be effective in destroying the 

cancer. 

 Please pray for peace and comfort for Joe and Erin Davis after 

the passing of Joe’s sister, Amy.   

 Please pray for peace and comfort for Charles Ames after the 

passing of his sister. 

 Please pray for Ida Reiff’s continued improvement to regain her 

strength so she can go back home. 

 Nathan Wilson, Ken & Sandy Wilson’s grandson, doesn’t have a 

tumor. He will be seeing an endocrinologist. Please pray he finds 

answers to his health concerns. 

 Bob Speck has been weak since his fall last week. Please pray 

for his strength to improve and for Sue Pedersen & the family 

as they care for him. 

5:8).  Yet, we can always have confident assurance in 

God our Father who is for us… so, who can be against 

us? (Romans 8:31).  As Psalm 18:2-3 so effectively 

teaches us: 

 

The LORD is my rock and my fortress and my 

deliverer; 

My God, my strength, in Whom I will trust; 

My shield and the horn of my salvation, my 

stronghold. 

I will call upon the LORD, who is worthy to be 

praised; 

So shall I be saved from my enemies.” 

 

Come, let us learn and grow together. 

     

     Mark 

VBS Planning: Our VBS this year will be July 15th-

16th. There will be a VBS planning meeting today, 

4:00 pm at the building. This meeting is for anyone 

interested in helping out with VBS. We need your help to make 

this a successful VBS that reaches out to the community and 

glorifies God. Please see Jim Johnson if you can’t attend the 

meeting but would like to help out with VBS.  

Men’s Breakfast: The monthly Men’s 

Breakfast will be Saturday, April 2nd at the 

Lakeview church building. The cost is a 

suggested donation of $4.00 and all proceeds benefit 

DBCC. Lakeview is the host for April. 

Bring Your Neighbor Day: We will be 

having Bring Your Neighbor Day Sunday, April 

3rd. We will have a worship service geared 

towards our visitors. Our visitors will then be 

our guests for the fellowship meal following the morning 

worship. Please make plans to invite your friends and 

neighbors. There are invite postcards  in the foyer. 


